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Dear Parent/Carer 

The College is open today but please be aware that extra care is needed in outside areas to stay 

safe.  

While the driveway has been cleared of most of the snow, the very cold and icy conditions mean 

that it is still really frosty and extra care is needed. If you are dropping your child into school by 

car, please drive very cautiously and stick to 5mph.  

Paths on the approach to LVC from the recreation ground are icy. Please do remind your children 

to take extra care if they are walking into school. 

The site team has been busy clearing paths but given the size of our site, the decision has been 

made to leave some areas covered with fresh snow, rather than risk black ice forming overnight. 

Please make sure that your child has appropriate footwear to navigate the deep snow. 

Wellington boots are recommended plus a change of footwear and warm coat, hat etc. to keep 

warm.  

Some parts of the site will be closed off due to unsafe conditions. A burst water main by the music 

block means that this area will be out of action and lessons will be re-roomed. Form tutors will 

share messages with students about staying warm inside the buildings.  

If it’s not possible for your child to make it into school safely today, please contact 

attendance@lintonvc.org to make our Attendance Officer aware of their absence. 

Thank you for your support.  

Take care. 

 

Helena Marsh 

Principal 
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